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October 7,1982

Jose T. Medina, M.D.
P. O. Box 2727
Bayamon, PR 00619

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 52-14931-01/82-01

D21/Bf3&f
Thank you for your. letter of September 22, 1982, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violations concerning activities under NRC License
No. 52-14931-01 brought to your attention in our letter of September 13, 1982.
We will examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by JPPotter for AFGibson)

A. F. Gibson, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

bec: Document Management Branch
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
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